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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
We have been asked to take part in an exciting opportunity: to be involved in the Golden Square 

Light Switch on. The children will be singing “Santa Clause is coming to town” to help power on the 

Golden Square Christmas Lights.  

 

We will film our children singing and then we will send this recording to ludovicoprod@gmail.com, so 

that they can produce one film of all the schools.  The filming will take place on Tuesday 10th 

November and we are asking the children to wear a Christmas jumper, hats and scarves for the 

film.  Please send these clothes in a separate bag, as the children will get changed into the jumper 

for the film.   

 
Could we also ask that you complete a google form link below to give permission for your child to 

take part in this exciting opportunity.  

 

https://forms.gle/4ZNkwuRXag1DWUHXA  
 

With kindest regards, 

Mrs R Sizer 

EYFS Teacher.  
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